# HSA NEWS

#### Relationships | Respect | Resilience | Reflection | Responsibility

#### **Values**

Foundation and KS1: Eli-Jay, Seraphina, Harvey

KS2: Beatrix, Dolorez, Enzo, Kourtney, Poppy Mc

#### Thought of the Week

Kindness doesn't cost a thing, yet it is the richest gift you can give



# Car park gates

Just a reminder that for the safety of our children, the gates to the staff/visitor/nursery visitor car park are shut at busy periods. The new gates are shut and locked at 8:35am until 9:05am and then 2:55pm until 3:30pm.

We thank you for your understanding and support when accessing the academy site.

# **Vaping**

We have noticed the use of vapes by people accessing the school site. For health and safety of all our children, please remember that vaping (and smoking) is not permitted on the school grounds. Thank you for keeping our playgrounds safe and welcoming.



# A message from our Principal

We hope this newsletter finds you well and that you enjoyed a lovely half term break with friends and family.

As we return to school, we are excited to welcome everyone back into the academy as we get ready for an exciting and busy term ahead. Please keep checking our newsletter and app to find out what is happening. Here is a flavour...

Switch On - Join us as we begin the festive season with the academy's annual light switch on! It is such a wonderful way to come together and celebrate as a school community.

Children in Need - We are thrilled to be supporting Children in Need again this year. Please see below for details of how the children can get involved in this important cause.

Some of our children are already hard at work preparing and rehearsing for this year's nativities and winter performances. We can't wait for you to see them and share these special moments with us.

We will continue to publish details about these events and more so please keep checking the newsletter and app over the coming weeks.





#### Year 6 News

Before half term, some of our intrepid year 6 children (and staff) went to Borwick Hall for a residential trip. We posted lots of pictures on the website about their adventure and it was clear to see that they had an amazing time.

Whilst they were kept busy on the water, climbing and trekking the countryside, the most important thing was the increased bond they made with each other. The memories they made will last forever.

Meanwhile in the academy, the remaining Year 6 children, whilst not canoeing were equally getting up to fun activities and games. Mr Coffey even had them orienteering! Likewise, the relationships the children made with each other, and with children they may not normally socialise with, was a wonderful thing to see. All in all new friendships!





# Zoom in for fireworks safety



### **Big Switch On**

We will soon find out who the lucky family is who will switch on our very own Hawes Side illumination as part of our celebrations on the 15th November.

Drum roll.....

......watch out on the app for a special announcement.



**Special offer from Brigade** 



#### Children in Need

Friday 15th November is Children in Need, to help support this charity, children can come to school in non-uniform with a spotty theme or wearing official Pudsey merchandise. Cash donations welcome and to be given to class teacher.

Did you know you can also donate online by clicking here



